## CAPTAIN WEBB PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Listen · Encourage · Achieve · Respect · Nurture

Webb Crescent, Dawley, Telford, TF4 3DU
Tel: 01952 386770

**Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Passey** 

Email: <u>A2174@taw.org.uk</u>



November 2020

Dear Parents/carers,

Year 6 'The Polar Regions' VR Workshop



As part of our topic on 'The Frozen Kingdom', we have arranged for a Virtual Reality Workshop from Prime VR!

The workshop will involve wearing virtual headsets to experience what it is like in the Polar Regions. They will visit Antarctica, where they will learn about its landscape, weather conditions, visitors and animal inhabitants. They will then be transported to the North Pole, where they will join a group of explorers who have voyaged to the middle of the Arctic Ocean. They will learn about the impossible living conditions at the North Pole, along with the impact that global warming is having on this region.

All headsets will be sanitised before and after use.

The VR workshop will be on **Monday 14th December**, during the school day.

The cost of 'The Polar Regions' VR Workshop will be £6.00, payable using your child's online account.

As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your child's account. Please contact the office on 01952 386770 if you haven't yet received this.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Dick & Miss Weston







